
   ederal Communications Commission (FCC) Commissioner Mignon Clyburn visited the Florida 
Public Service Commission (PSC) to speak at the November 29 Internal Affairs meeting. With 
the many activities affecting the nation’s telecommunications industry, PSC staff invited Com-
missioner Clyburn to provide an FCC update to Commissioners. Serving her second FCC term, 
Commissioner Clyburn discussed rules to modernize the Lifeline Assistance telephone 
discount program, the Connecting Communities initiative, the Solutions 2020 conference, and 
other priorities. Commissioner Clyburn is a longtime champion of consumers and a defender 
of the public interest, strongly advocating for enhanced communications accessibility for 
disabled citizens and promoting strong competition across all communications platforms.

For more on Commissioner Clyburn’s visit, read the Tallahassee Democrat article by Jeffrey 
Schweers.
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http://www.tallahassee.com/story/news/2016/11/29/mignon-clyburn-meets-psc-talks-net-neutrality-broadband-access/94600342/?from=global&sessionKey=&autologin=

